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       Sunday, February 12, 2023 

To My FPUD Patients, 

It is with sadness that I inform you of my upcoming departure from Family Practice Associates of Upper 

Dublin.  During this past year, my first year after becoming a nurse practitioner, I have grown 

tremendously both clinically and personally.  However, I realized that I miss the fast pace of my 

emergency room background as well as teaching.  Therefore, starting in March, I will be starting a 

position at an urgent care and will resume my teaching position for the Jefferson School of Nursing.  

While I will miss you all, I leave knowing that my patients will remain in the very capable hands of my 

colleagues here at FPUD.  Thank you for the privilege of being a part of your care and your lives, and I 

wish you the best health and happiness. 

 

With Gratitude,  

 

Sheriann Wilkins, CRNP 


